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As part of Merck’s long term commitment to the social and economic development of Africa, 

“Merck African supply Chain Forum” will contribute to improving Supply Chain integrity 

through providing training and technical support in developing and implementation of GDP 

& GSP international guidelines.  

The Forum was coordinated by the Department of Pharmaceutics and Pharmacy Practice, 

School of Pharmacy at the College of Health Sciences. This full day Forum was officially 

opened by the Prof Issac. O Kibwage, Principle CHS, University of Nairobi and a welcoming 

speech given by Dr Paul Mwaniki, President of the Pharmaceutical Society of Kenya (PSK). 

Dignitaries from the Pharmaceutical fraternity and a total of 114 Pharmacists and Health care 

providers from all over Kenya were present at this very enriching Supply chain Form. 


